
For the past 6 years, the PA Office of the Attorney General and the PIAA have partnered to 
create a program educating their member schools of the dangers of prescription opioid 
abuse. The Don’t Let Pain Become a Killer campaign works to highlight these dangers 
and reminds everyone to help save lives by telling a parent, coach, friend or teacher if you 
believe someone is abusing. The campaign has enlisted the help of students around the 
commonwealth through a contest to create a public service announcement to be played at 
PIAA State Championships and on the Pennsylvania Cable Network. With the help of PCN 
two commercials have been selected as our runner-up and champion for 2022.

Our First Place entry is entitled Pain in Isolation which was produced by ShaMar Davis and 
the crew at Frankford High School. 

Our Runner-up entry is entitled Tell Anyone which was produced by Caroline Albert at 
Indiana Area High School and assisted by Alexandra Ball, and Arden Neiderhiser.

On behalf of the PA Office of the Attorney General and the PIAA, thank you to all the 
students, teachers, and classrooms who entered the Don’t Let Pain Become a Killer PIAA 
:30 PSA Contest.
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